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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, September 20, 2012 at the K of 
C Hall. Lunch will be served after the 
meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, September 6, 2012 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

The next Auxiliary meeting will be on 
Sept. 20 at 7:00 p.m.   
At the last meeting, District Deputy Ron 
Yeamans presented the Auxiliary with the 
Outstanding Ladies Auxiliary Council 
2269 Award for 2012.  
Stella Riechmann retired after 17 years 
serving as Chaplain…Thanks Stella for a 
GREAT JOB. 
Alice displayed the beautiful purple and 
lilac queen quilt top for the coming 2013 
raffle. 
The Fashion Show plans are getting 
underway and Rosemary (636-240-8262) 
ask that anyone who signed up to visit a 
business regarding an attendance or raffle 
prize contact her with the results of your 
visit. 
TICKETS will go on sale at the Sept. 
meeting.  Get your table together so you 
know how many tickets you will need to 
sign out! 
Ronald McDonald will be on Sept. 9, 
expect a call from Audie or Wilma. 
Be sure to bring used paperback books for 
the servicemen, Kathy N. will be 
collecting. 
That’s all for now..See you on Sept. 20. 
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 

On October 11th, 12th and 13th we will be 
conducting the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 
If you have not been contacted and would 
like to help, please call Brother Gene 
Thornhill at 978-3295 or Brother Ronald 
Winkelmann at 978-1250. 
Plan to be available for that weekend. 
 
 
 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster………..........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 

CONDOLENCES 

 
Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Kenneth 
Beach who died and Walter Molitor 
whose brother-in-law died. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

 
Congratulations and welcome to new 
members John Stahl and Robert Stahl 
who transferred in at the last meeting. 

 

NO FISH FRY IN 

SEPTEMBER 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 
With the unselfish donation of time by 
many of our Brother Knights, and  the 
generous support of our Hole Sponsors, 
other contributors, and of course our 
Golfers -  our Council successfully 
completed our 21st annual Charity Golf 
Tourney on Friday Aug 10th.  The 
beautiful weather meant an enjoyable day 
for all the workers and the players.  This 
event is by far our largest annual 
fundraising event to support the first 
principle of our Brotherhood - Charity.  
The net profit from this year's event was 
just under $11,000 - a great result!  The 
winners for this year's event with a score of 
54 were - Don Phillips, Mike Feldman, 
Brent Kerns, and Mike Vombey.  Second 
place with a score of 57 were Brian 
Rothermich, Dan Schulte, Randy Mueller, 
Dan Blechle.   
All the members of our council that gave 
of their time, talent and treasure should be 
justifiably proud of their efforts.  With 
God's blessing, and your help, we will plan 
to repeat the tournament again next year. 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

There are still 20 members that have not 
yet paid their 2012 Membership Dues.    
Please send to Financial Secretary right 
away.  Please contact the Grand Knight 
John Vogel or Financial Secretary Ron 
Gardiner 109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 
63366-4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you 
have a financial hardship that is keeping 
you from paying your dues. 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for September 
is as follows: 
 

Larry Buehler capt  240-5819 
 
H Alt….314-609-8923  R Berkbuegler…….980-2979 
G Haas….... 240-6193  J Bruegenhemke..272-3054 
H Hisaw.......397-2065  Joe  Gryzmala…294-5620 
R Hackman.240-0699  K Hudnut…........978-3639 
D Lammert...240-1522  B Lipinski….......978-4150 
M Schwarz..240-3442  J Kues…............970-1323 
M Perkins.....240-1155  M Saali..............978-7754 
J Schoenherr..978-3347  S Stegen……..272-0251 
F Volansky…..240-2737  T Wilmes….....397-0060 
S Perhacs…314-323-4416  B Valentine….379-1838  

 
DENNY'S 3V3 SOCCER 

 
I wanted to give a big thank you out to all 
of those who helped with the Denny's 3v3 
Tournament on August 3-5.  The 
tournament raised a large sum of money 
for the Assumption School building 
project.  Our worker turnout was 
tremendous, with all who volunteered 
showing when they were supposed to, and 
doing whatever was asked of them as 
needs for the day changed.  We were busy, 
but not swamped during the weekend, but I 
think a good time was had by all who 
assisted.  We left an impression, and for 
the positive!!!!  Here is a direct quote from 
the tournament director:  The support from 
the Knights was exceptional.  Many who 
visited us were overwhelmed by our 
hospitality and helping nature, and we may 
have gotten some recruits out of it!!  
Thanks again to all for a job well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim 
Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, John Bland, 
James Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Walter Christy, Rich 
Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, Dennis 
Czajkowski, Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, 
Jim Herr, Bill Kirchoff, Jim Kwarta, 
Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Art 
McBride, Vic Mennemeier, Phil 
Meyers, Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, 
Keith Schulte, Fr. Ron Rubbelke, 
Lawrence White, Fr. Jim Wilke, the 
wives of Brothers Charlie Fierling, 
Charles Pabst, Bob Valentine, the 
brother and son of Brother Vince 
Scully, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother of 
Brother David White, the aunt and 
sister of Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son 
of Brother Jerry Pieper, the daughter of 
Brother Henry Prinster, the sister of 
Brother Jerry Prinster, the mother-in-
law of Brother Mike Saali, the wife 
and daughter-in-law of Brother John 
Vogel, the brother of Brother Ron 
Yeamans and all who have cancer or 
who are ailing.  Thanks for all the 
prayers for all who are the above list.  

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Paul Feise was not present and 
missed the $95.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother Ted Molitor won the $17.00 
50/50. 
 

 

DARTBALL 

 

All wanting to participate in Friday Night 
Dart Ball, please call Don Niehaus at 636-
240-6180 (donaldniehaus@hotmail.com)  
or Jerry and Mary Ann Davis at 636-240-
3777 or Dave and Debbie Moynihan at 
636-240-8918. 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Sep. 6, 2012 
Charity Meeting     Sep. 11, 2012 
Regular Meeting      Sep. 20, 2012 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Sep. 22, 2012 
Tootsie Roll            Oct. 11, 12 & 13, 2012 
Ladies Aux Fashion Show     Nov. 7, 2012 
Euchre Tournament      Feb. 16, 2013 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S CORNER 

 
August was a good month for Council 
2269.  First, Kevin Hudnut and a group of 
Knights and the Ladies Auxiliary helped to 
make the 3x3 soccer tournament a success.  
Everyone pitched in and worked hard on a 
very hot day.  People appreciated the cold 
drinks and food, especially the cold drinks. 
We thank everybody that answered the call 
for help. 
 
The Knights 21st Golf Tournament was 
next with beautiful weather and another 
success.   The tournament was well run, 
with the management team from last year 
and this year combining to ensure the 
Tournament’s success.  Knights and the 
Ladies Auxiliary showed up as usual to 
work and play, and their participation 
make the Tournament a success.  


